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Title Changes 

Kurt Blythe, Column Editor 

 

[Note: Please report promotions, awards, new degrees, new 

positions, and other significant professional milestones.  You 

may submit items about yourself or other members to Kurt 

Blythe at kcblythe@email.unc.edu.  Contributions on behalf 

of fellow members will be cleared with the person mentioned 

in the news item before they are printed.  Please include your 

e-mail address or phone number.] 

 

This season we have four rather significant title 

changes. But with that short introduction, I’ll let 

Markwith refresh us all with his statement of how: 

 

It’s great to be back in the world of serials after a 

two and one-half year hiatus! 

 

Mike may be found at: 

 

Mike Markwith 

VP, Sales & Marketing 

WT Cox Information Services 

Phone: 800-571-9554, ext. 239  

Cell: 714-224-9882 

 

And, after six incredible years as the electronic 

resources & serials cataloging librarian at the University 

of Pennsylvania Libraries, Shana McDanold

new position elsewhere.  

 

Effective Oct. 1, 2012, I will be head of the metadata 

services unit at Georgetown University. I am looking 

forward to the challenges in my new position, and 

am grateful for the experience and support I 
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services unit at Georgetown University. I am looking 
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received at Penn that has allowed me to take on this 

new and exciting opportunity at Georgetown.

 

A bit earlier in the year, Jacquie Samples

Electronic Resources and Serials Cataloging Section at 

Duke University in July 2012. Jacquie’s title changed due 

to the combining of two units in the department.

 

And, Sarah W. Sutton, Ph.D. changed positions in 

August. 

 

I joined the faculty of the School of Library and 

Information Management at Emporia State 

University and may be found at:

 

Sarah W. Sutton, Ph.D. 

School of Library and Information Management

Emporia State University 

1200 Commercial Street, Box 4025

Emporia, KS 66801 

ssutton3@emporia.edu 

620-341-5816 
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